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Transcript 

‘Phone
Chancery 8091
	Ext. 28						[redacted]

								Mch 2nd. 1939		


J.B. Whelan, Esc.,

[redacted]	


Dear Mr. Whelan,
	The members of the Provisional Council of the Anti-Partition
of Ireland League would be very glad to meet you, if you could 
manage to attend at the meeting tomorrow night, March 2nd. 	at
8.30 p.m. at the Four Province of Ireland Club, 38, Russell Sq,.


						Yours truly


						Hon. Assistant Secretary of the
						Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

